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2018 Growing Jamestown Awards

Two local businesses named 2018 Growing Jamestown Award
recipients at the JSDC Annual Meeting held May 1st.

Dustin Holte (pictured with Stutsman County Commissioner Mark Klose
and Jamestown Mayor Dwaine Heinrich) received the award for Holte
Construction . Congratulations to Dustin and thank you for investing in
Jamestown!

Advantage Properties LLP, owned by Casey Dockter and Jon Perkins,
was also named a 2018 Growing Jamestown Award winner. Thank you,
Casey & Jon, for your investment and congratulations on receiving this
award!

Funding Available For Hiring High School or College Interns
Application Deadline is May 17th

BISMARCK, N.D. – North Dakota businesses looking for summer employees can receive up to $4,000 in matching funds by
tapping an underused pool of candidates: high school and college interns.

Operation Intern, administered from the North Dakota Department of Commerce, is designed to expand the number of
new internships, work experience and apprenticeship positions with North Dakota employers. 

Continue to the full article...

JSDC Hosts Annual Meeting

JSDC held it's Annual Meeting on May 1, 2019 and shared 2018 highlights. In 2018, JSDC funded $1.07 million in local
projects and leveraged over $2.5 million dollars.

View the full report here.
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